The Oaks Primary School

Bringing Learning fo Life

whaoy 2mman VVI@EKY Newsletter
/ Progress Meetings \

This week it is progress meetings with parents. Staff are very much looking
forward to catching up with you.

Please remember your appointments this week and be ready in the waiting room a
few moments before. Class feachers have a jam packed schedule and your
support with this will enable the days to run smoothly. Thank youl

Monday: Year 1 and Year 6
Tuesday: Year 2 and Reception
Wednesday: Year 3

Qursdoy: Year 4 and Year 5 /

Polite reminder: PLEASE WEAR A FACE COVERING

for the school drop off and pick up!
(unless you are exempt)

PE DAYS this week Thank you Mrs Marsh!

Due fo the four day week and progress On Thursday we say goodbye to Mrs Marsh.

Meetings, PE days have changed fo one She has worked as a valued member of our

session. There will be no PE on Fun Thursday. || breakfast club and affer school club feam

Monday: Year 2 and Year 5 over the last 2 and a half years. We wish Mrs

Tuesday: Year 6 and Year 1 Marsh lots of luck gnd besT Wlshes as she
moves on to a full time position at another

Wednesday: Year 3 and Year 4

PE Uniform—reminder and plans going forward

From summer term we will be offering a zip hoody as part of the PE uniform. These
will be available to order via SIMs Pay.

Please can I remind all parents that from September the new Blue Polo Shirts and
School Blue Hoodies (both with school logo) will be compulsory uniform for PE days.

Plain hoodies and yellow PE T-shirts will be completely phased out by September.

We are considering keeping PE uniform for PE days continuing next academic year.
I will write to you with more details next term.



School Caps with our Logo

School Caps are available on Sims Pay. These are listed under
the uniform section.

They are £6 each.

Parents of children in Reception we encourage you to
purchase these ready for summer term when children will wear
them when they are outside.

Thank you.

Fun Thursday 4 School Closes for The A

Thursday 1st April ~ Non-Uniform Day Easter Break on

, , Thursday 1st April.
Please make a donation to school fund via After School Club will run as

SIMs Pay. Thank you for your support. normal on this evening.

/ After School Club ~ New Options from after Easter \

We will now be offering a two tiered pricing option.

£5.50 until 4.30pm ~ pick ups after 4.30pm will automatically be charged the full cost of club.
£11.50 until 6.00pm ~ including a snack tea served at 4.30pm.

We are excited to announce Mr Litchmore is joining the After School Club team and will be
leading Mr Litchmore’s Sports Club on a Monday, Tuesday and Friday until 4.30 in After School
Club. All bookings need to be made through Sco-Pay. These new charges and pricing op-

@s will be introduced from Monday 19th April.  Thank you for your ongoing suppom‘./

Last Minute Breakfast Club: |

Thank you for your support over this last term.

It wasn't the term we were hoping for in many ways, but we are so grateful for

the support of our families andr € S 1 |oflouEwdhderf@ children.
a sincere thanksro ail our Staff team who have been amazing this past

term and have continued to go above and beyond for the children during a very tough
term. Please continue to be vigilant and keep poorly children at home to help
support keeping COVID out of school.

School opens on Monday 19th April from 7.30am for Breakfast Club and 8.45am for

normal time. We wish you a relaxing and healthy Easter Break Take care.




